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Friday 12th February 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Parent Survey about Remote learning and Support 
 
Since the start of term, we have worked hard to provide remote learning and support for 
our children.  Over the past few weeks we have refined our offer based on informal 
feedback and evaluating what has been working and what could be improved.  Some of 
the changes have been: 
 

✓ Starting Google Meet sessions for the children every week 
✓ Providing three recorded lessons every day for the children (Maths, Reading / 

Phonics and English) 
✓ Using a new app (Mote) to provide the children with verbal feedback on their work 
✓ Implementing ‘Wellbeing Wednesdays’ where tasks set are more creative and are 

offscreen 
✓ Holding ‘Virtual Visit’ days 
✓ Introducing a daily online register for the children 
✓ Starting a reward system to motivate and encourage the children to complete their 

daily work as much as possible 
 
As we reach the end of the half term, I would very much welcome your feedback on our 
remote learning provision and wider support so that we can celebrate what is working 
well and also continue to improve what we are providing during lockdown. 
 
Please could you take 5 minutes to complete this short and simple online survey 
to give us your views – even if you only have positive things to say, we would still 
appreciate you completing it by Monday 15th February at the latest.  Please click on 
the link below: 
 
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=iQoSDgE01Eqa5xfuDAcqDT
bSYSyvAX5LjJf5FYPalzlUMFg3NzZXR0dSTzJNQ0ZSSEpXSDE0SVFRWi4u  
 
 
Thank you for all your hard work and support this half term.  Have a safe and happy 
half term. 
 
 

Yours faithfully 
 
 
Mr A Dickinson 
Head Teacher 
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